
Thank you TEGSA Committee 

I would like to thank the TEGSA Committee for putting up such a great end-
of-summer event.  It was very well organized with a unique idea of 
including the game ‘bombing the destinations’.  There was cheer and 
laughter and without a doubt, it was certainly fun-filled evening.  The music 
brought everyone dancing away in their flip flops and summer attire.  The 
food was excellent no doubt.  Words cannot express to thank the 
Committee for all that you do. 
Congratulations on a job well done☺ 

Deodith and Colin Fernandes 

 


